
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 23rd – 27th– 5:30pm- 7:30pm 
each night with a special Thursday 

Evening Mighty Fine Rodeo from 7:30 
pm-8:00 pm - we will have the water 

slide with water games and snacks for 
all VBS families to come and stay for 

some water family fun time!  

 

 

 
 
   

 

 

Empowering Our Children Through Sunday School 

This quarter's curriculum highlights God's power through biblical 
figures: Gideon demonstrates God's strength over the Midianites. 

Samson reveals the might God grants. Ruth and Naomi exemplify 
God's steadfast love. Samuel shows how God communicates directly. 
Saul illustrates God's equipping for leadership. And David embodies 

courage and faith in God's service. 

These narratives are more than stories; they are truths that shape our 
children's understanding of God. It's our responsibility as parents to 
ensure they engage with these teachings. Sunday school provides a 
structured environment where children can learn, grow, and build a 

foundation in faith. By prioritizing Sunday school, we partner with the 
church in nurturing our children's spiritual journey. Thank you for 

faithfully bringing your children each week, setting a powerful 
example of commitment and love for God. 

Wednesday Evenings                  
7pm-8pm  

 We will be having a fun class for kids 
this summer. Kids will be dismissed after 
the congregational songs and before the 

Bible study. 

Brookside Kids Newsletter 
June 2025 

Hello Parents, Summer is finally here! We will be starting this quarter 
with promotion Sunday on June 1st  when your child will move up to a 
new class! Make sure to register your K-6th grade child for VBS, it is 
going to be a fun week!  

Thank you, Chanelle Pergande                                                                                    

 

    June  Birthday’s 

Chloe M. Eyda S. Renee K. 
Silas H. Johnathan K,   

Aeva P 

If your child has a birthday and is not listed, 
please let us know we like to celebrate with 

you and give them a small prize! 

Registration is now open for 
VBS Online at Brooksidebc.org 


